
Union backs call for living wage policy in Dublin
 Ireland 

The SIPTU general union has backed a resolution from the Labour Party on Dublin 
Council calling for a living wage policy. This would be applied by the council not just 
to its own employees but would also cover contractors working for the council. 
SIPTU wants to see Dublin Council set a leading example as a council that adopts 
public procurement policies which take account of decent employment standards 
rather than just awarding contracts to the lowest bidder.
Read more at > SIPTU
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